

TERM 3 I MONDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 2019











SENIOR ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCE

As we near the end of the school year for Year 12 students, it was the last chance our senior students had to perform with the Senior Concert Band at senior assembly.

The ensemble performed 2 pieces, a medley of tunes from 'Ray Charles', and a selection of songs from the musical 'Hairspray'. With our 2020 musical just being announced too, it was a very fitting performance, and they sounded great!

Well done students - we will miss all of our Year 12 musicians.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles